
  

WELCOME 
BACK TO 

LIVE 
MUSIC! 

   

 

17/11/2021 

7PM 
 

Join us for an evening of live music including our Senior 

Choir, Disney Voices, Soloists & Duets, Instrumental 

Performances and ‘Back to the Coda’ Soul Band! 

To keep in line with COVID guidelines the concert must 

be a ticketed event to ensure numbers do not exceed 

the capacity we are able to cater for safely. 

Tickets are free of charge and available from the link on 

the school website from Monday 8th November or 

https://www.trybooking.co.uk/BIGT 
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